
 

     Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It has been very strange having to work from home this week. Having finally been able to have all the children back in 
school it has then been miserable having to isolate at home and not be in school with them! Luckily, so far myself and 
the other staff isolating are feeling well and plan to be back on Monday. 
It was lovely seeing the children for the online assembly this morning. They all looked super, dressed in red and it made 
me smile seeing all the red noses on screen! Happy St Joseph’s Day and Red Nose Day to you all. 
Chrome books 
We are still waiting for a few Chrome books to be returned after the remote learning. Please return them to the office 
asap. 
Did you know? 
Eligible families can apply for Tax Free Childcare funding to assist with Breakfast and After School Club fees. For every 
£8.00 paid into the scheme, the government will top up another £2.00.  Please see the attached poster for details.   
More detailed information will be circulated shortly. 
PTA Easter Raffle 
This year the PTA are raffling an amazing Easter hamper full of Easter treats. The tickets will come home with your child 
today. It is £1 per ticket (£5 per book). 
PTA fun run 
Well done to everyone who took part in the PTA fun run.   The PTA have been through and handed out medals and 
certificates as follows: 

FSU 

Medal - Most Fundraising/Money Raised (and amazing Fancy Dress) - Albert  

Medal - Fancy dress running - Tallulah  

Medal - Trying really hard - Liam 

Certificate for Fundraising/participation – Issy 

Year 1 

Medal - Most money raised - AMAZING fundraising - Evie   

Medal - Best Fancy Dress - Rowan   

Medal - For running so fast - Seb (AKA 'super speedy Seb') 

Year 2  

Medal - Most money raised - AMAZING fundraising - Shiloh  

Medals - for trying really hard - Louie and Quinlan 

Year 3/4 

Medal for great running - Emma 

Certificate for money raised/supporting the PTA - Daisy  

Year 5 

Certificate for donation/supporting PTA - Holly  

Year 6 

Medal - Most money raised - great fundraising! Vince  

Certificates for donation/supporting the PTA Fun Run - Jasmine and George  

 
Many thanks for your continued support 
Best wishes 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 19th March 2021 

Diary dates: 
Thursday 1st April: Last day of term 
Monday 19th April: Children back for summer term 

Star of the week: Oak Class – Lincoln, Rowan Class – Emily, Sycamore Class – Quinlan,                                  

Cedar Class – William,        Maple Class – Gina, Beech Class - Daniel 


